O.A.D.D. RSIG STUDENT TRAVEL AWARD SUBMISSION FORM

Student’s Name: ________________

E-mail: ____________

Institution: ________________________

Program Level:   Undergraduate ( )   MA ( )   MSc ( )   PhD ( )
Address: ___________________


Phone: ___________

               ___________________

               ___________________

Supervisor’s Name: _________________
E-mail: ____________
Have you submitted a poster/presentation for the upcoming conference?

Yes ( )   No ( )

If so, what is the title of the poster/presentation?

Please refer to the Student Travel Award description for an outline of the supporting documentation required. Geographic location (i.e., distance to the conference) will be considered.

O.A.D.D. RSIG Student Travel Award 

Description
The O.A.D.D. RSIG Student Travel Award is an award that will be offered to students who are interested in the field of intellectual/developmental disabilities who will be travelling to attend the RSIG conference. The award recipients will receive a monetary value of $150.00 to assist with any expenses associated with attending the RSIG conference. A total of five travel awards will be given to worthy applicants. 
Eligibility

This award is open to full-time students who are either currently or within the previous calendar year were enrolled in a college or university from any discipline (e.g., Nursing, Education, Psychology, Behavioural Science, etc.).

Submission Form and Supporting Materials

· Complete a submission form (see above)
Each applicant must also submit the following supporting documentation:

· A brief statement (maximum 1 page) requesting receipt of the travel award. This statement should include a rationale for the request (e.g., distance to the conference), as well as an explanation of your interest of either attending or presenting at the conference. Applications should also outline active participation in RSIG (if applicable). 

Please submit all applications by e-mail to oadd.rsig@gmail.com





Deadline for Student Travel Award: February 1st, 2017








